
“Bling Your Booth!”Contest
Encourage your troop to participate in the “Bling Your Booth!” Contest this year! The goal is to create the 
most fun, energetic and creative cookie booth that will bring customers running to buy your cookies! 

This year, there are two opportunities to get involved--at the Council level and the GSUSA national level! 

To enter in the Council “Bling Your Booth” Contest, simply submit a picture of your eye-catching booth to 
cookiesale@gshpa.org by 11:59 PM on March 17, 2015. (Title the subject of the email “Bling Your Booth 
Photo Contest Entry”.) Our panel of judges will judge all entries and select the top five which they think 
exemplify the best use of the theme “Happy 40th Birthday, Samoas!” and the top five which they think 
exemplify the best use of promoting and celebrating the Rah Rah Raisins. We will then upload those top 
entries onto our GSHPA Facebook page (www.facebook.com/gshpaproductsales) on March 24, 2015. 
Whichever entry receives the most “likes” on Facebook by 11:59pm on March 31, 2015 will be deemed as 
the 2015 “Bling Your Booth” Contest Winner! As the 2015 “Bling Your Booth” Contest Winner, the troop will 
receive a special GSHPA goody bag and a free “Bling Your Booth” patch for each girl in the troop who par-
ticipated in the contest! 

So, get creative! The possibilities are endless!  Good luck!

To  get more ideas for your own creative cookie booth, check out all the entries 
we received last year!  Visit our Facebook page: https://www.facebook.com/GSHPA
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To enter in the National GSUSA “Bling Your Booth” Contest for a chance to win $500 for your troop, please 
visit www.GSUSA.org for specific rules and instructions to enter. 


